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NOTICE OF PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE:  
EXISTING STABLE NEIGHBOURHOOD STUDY 
THE TOWN OF AURORA initiated a stable neighbourhood study to examine whether the Town’s Zoning 
Bylaw is effective in maintaining the character of our existing residential neighbourhoods. 

The Town of Aurora invites you to a public open house that will feature a presentation on the existing 
Official Plan Policy and Zoning Bylaw and we are seeking your input about how neighbourhood character 
can be regulated. 

This is a great opportunity for residents to express what improvements or changes they would like see to the 
Town’s Zoning Bylaw in order to protect the character of our existing neighbourhoods. 

LOCATION:  	 Aurora Town Hall, Council Chambers, 100 John West Way, Aurora Ontario 
 
DATE: 		  Wednesday, February 28, 2018  

TIME: 		  7 – 9 p.m.

STUDY AREA:  
 

 

 

 

Any inquiries should be directed to Planning and Development Services at 905-727-3123 extension 4226, 
Monday to Friday between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. Comments may also be mailed to the Planning and 
Development Services department at the address below or emailed to planning@aurora.ca prior to the 
meeting. 

To stay updated please visit aurora.ca/stableneighbourhoodstudy.  

DATED at the Town of Aurora, this 8th day of February, 2018


